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Blaine Kansas Livestock Workshop
There will be a livestock workshop on Thursday, February 18th at the St. Columbkille’s Parish Hall
in Blaine Kansas starting at 9:30AM with registration. The workshop will be held from 10:00AM to

3:00PM. Lunch will be provided. The topic will be “Tying heard health, pasture health and soil
health together”.

Call Pottawatomie County Conservation District to RSVP by Monday, February 15th at
785-457-3399 Extension 104.

Sponsored by KAWS Middle Kansas Wraps.



